On 17 and 18 September 2025, following a kind invitation from the National People's Assembly of Algeria, Algiers will host the meeting of the Committee for the Review of Amendments to the Texts of the African Parliamentary Union (APU).
The objectives of this Committee are to review the proposed amendments initiated by national groups, to prune them and to submit consensual proposals to the next Session of the Executive Committee and to the Conference of Speakers of Parliaments scheduled for 18 to 22 November 2025 in Kinshasa, Democratic Republic of Congo.
The Committee is composed of representatives of parliaments that have introduced proposed amendments, expanded to include other delegations so that each African sub-region is represented.
As a reminder, this revision of the APU texts was initiated in December 2023 as part of the search for ways and means to contribute to the revitalisation and strengthening of the African Parliamentary Union.

